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Douglas, Tina  (PUC)

From: Van Gerpen, Patty
Sent: Monday, February 11, 2019 10:31 AM
To: Douglas, Tina  (PUC)
Subject: EL19-007

Please post the response from Chair Hanson to Ms. Bollweg under Comments and Responses in 
Triple H, EL19-007. 
 
-Patty 
 
From: PUC  
Sent: Monday, February 11, 2019 10:30 AM 
To:   
Subject: EL19‐007 
 

Ms. Bollweg, 
 
Thank you for your letter with the specific information regarding your communications and 
nonrelationship with Triple H regarding their wind siting permit request currently pending 
before the commission. 
 
Your letter and my response will be posted under Comments and Responses in the docket so my 
fellow commissioners, the staff working on the docket, the applicant, and all other interested 
parties can read them. Here is a link to the docket, EL19-007: 
http://puc.sd.gov/Dockets/Electric/2019/EL19-007.aspx.  
 
Here is a link to the Siting Guidelines from the PUC’s website that helps explain our processing 
of siting dockets such as this: http://puc.sd.gov/commission/Publication/sitinghandout.pdf. 
Please note that comments submitted for the docket such as this should be sent to 
PUC@state.sd.us, while Docket Filings is for the use of formal parties with formal filings for 
the docket. 
 
I appreciate you taking the time to write and share this information. 
 
Gary Hanson, Chairman 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
www.puc.sd.gov 




